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Northern Lights Resources Director Jason Leikam Resigns 
 

 

Vancouver, Canada, January 2, 2015.  Northern Lights Resources Corp. (the “Company”) 

announces the resignation of Jason Leikam as Director, effective January 2, 2015, to 

pursue other business interests. 

 

The Company wishes to thank Mr. Leikam for his service, support and advice over the 

past several years, and wishes him well in his continuing ventures. 

 

Northern Lights Resources Corp. 

 

“Albert (Rick) Timcke” 

 

Albert R Timcke 
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